
STANDING COMMITTEE OF OFFICIALS (SCO) 
Secretariat: c/o Electrical Safety Office QLD 

GPO Box 69, Brisbane, QLD, 4001 
eess.secretariat@oir.qld.gov.au  

 
 
 
 

Standing Committee of Officials (SCO) 
This communiqué highlights the key outcomes of the SCO meeting held on 21 June 2022. 
 

Outcomes of SCO meeting 

SCO noted progress on: 

- the Annual Activities Reports on previous year’s EESS related activities approved by SCO 
members to send to Ministers, 

- check test reports from previous years check test program approved by SCO members to send 
to Ministers, 

- the approval of the 2020-2023 Annual Distribution Proposal, 

- Stakeholder Reference Group (SRG) membership finalised 

 

Attendees / Apologies 

Attendees Apologies 

Donna Heelan Qld – SCO Chair Michael Mosslar  ACT 

Brian Richardson   Qld – SCO Secretariat  Saj Abdoolakhan WA 

Rob Faunt   SA Nabil Yazdani WA 

Peter Morfee NZ Chris Wicks  NT  

Mark Wogan  NZ Henry Hodgson  TAS 

Adam Murdoch VIC   

Ian Burgwin   VIC   

Don Saunders WA   

Chris Bourke  NSW    

Darren Latta TAS (delegate for Henry 

Hodgson) 

  

Priya Laxman VIC (guest presenter)   

    

    

    

 

Next meeting 
The next meeting will be held on 16 August 2022.  
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